Moving Forward 2009-2011: Board Resolution

“The AOG Board of Directors thanks the Senate for the thoughtful deliberations and hard work
reflected in their recommendations.

The Board accepts, for consideration, the recommendation of the Class Advisory Senate outlined in
Moving Forward 2009 — 2011.

The Board itself will consider the recommendations outlined under Section Il. The BOD liaison to the
Senate, with the Senate President, will be responsible for providing the Senate updates on BOD actions
with respect to these recommendations.

The Board passes on to its CEO those recommendations in Section lll, as they are largely AOG
organizational ‘Means’. While the Board may not take nor direct such recommendations, it can consider

them when performing its Executive Review function.”



